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As of Saturday, Nov. 26, parking lots 6, 7 and 8 at Newnham Campus will be closed for the

winter. Students and employees will still be able to utilize other parking lots including the

multi-level parking garage.

This closure will allow Seneca to reduce the use of road salt on campus, as well gas used for

snow plows. 

Questions? Email parking@senecacollege.ca.

tags : student-news

https://students.senecapolytechnic.ca/people/stephanie-conte
mailto:parking@senecacollege.ca

